
 
 
 

Portsmouth City Council Notice of Quorum 
 

Please be advised that the City Council may have a quorum 
present on Saturday, October 23, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. for a 
Neighborhood Site Walk of the Cutts Avenue area.   
 
The City Council will assemble along Chase Drive with parking 
where permitted in the neighborhood. 
 
 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC, CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 


